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I'm writing to express my strong support for HB 3190 which proposes to re-enact the 

Special Assessment for Historic Properties program, with a focus on commercial 

properties. This financial incentive is critical to helping invest and revitalize these 

resources that have been hit hard over the past years. Additionally, the financial 

incentive offers the ability to create more housing production by adapting the 

underutilized/vacant upper floors of commercial buildings. I urge your support on this 

bill! 


